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14th March 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 8 Parents Evening:  Thursday 27th March 2025 
 
I would like to invite you to attend our Year 8 Parents Evening/Options evening in school: Thursday 27th 
March 2025 
 
This is a very important event, providing you with an opportunity to discuss the progress of your child in the 
different subject areas.  
 
All meetings with subject staff will take place face to face in school. The dining room and the main hall will 
be the main areas used for Parents/carers to meet subject staff. When you arrive at school we ask that you 
sign in at the main reception and you will be guided to the area of your first appointment. Appointments 
will be 5 minutes long and the evening will run from 4pm to 7pm. 
 
Usually you would book appointments on School Cloud, however, due to some technical difficulties we are 
having to use paper appointment sheets on this occasion. Each student will be handed a form and subject 
staff will book their appointments. Please feel free to edit out any times that you are unable to attend to 
make the process easier. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact info@aldercarhigh.co.uk and we will be happy to answer your 
queries. I will be sending a link for a questionnaire shortly, and I would be very grateful if you could spend 5 
minutes completing this for me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss S Murray    
Assistant Head teacher   
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